
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families,
I would like to start by saying a huge well done to all the children in Year 
6 for demonstrating resilience and positivity during the SATs assessments 
this week. All we can ever ask is that children try their best. Every child 
certainly tried their best and we are extremely proud of you all for your 
hard work and positive attitude. Thank you also to all the staff and 
volunteers who helped make the week go so well and supported with 
breakfast and administration of the assessments. I know the children are 
now preparing for an end of year show which I am sure will be amazing.

As we announced this week, the postponed SIAMS inspection is now 
happening on Wednesday of next week. Once again, the inspectors will 
be speaking with staff, children and parents on the day, as well as 
observing lessons, collective worship and looking at books. We look 
forward to welcoming the Inspectors to show them how the community 
work together in mind, body and spirit to achieve the best outcomes, 
enabling the children to live life in all its fullness.
Thank you if you have already responded to the questionnaire sent out 
this week. If you have not yet done so, the questionnaire can be found 
by following this link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdESmxl5nC38des02VX0LuI
FLNuV0Y0aMTkwGQR-vgBll277A/viewform?usp=sf_link

I wish you all a fabulous weekend.

Attendance Champions 
Week 31

1st Place – Year 5: 100%

2nd Place – Year R: 98.3% 

3rd Place – Year 3: 98.15% 

4th Place – Year 4: 97%   

5th Place – Years 2 & 6: 96%  

7th Place – Year 1: 94.67%    

Reflection
Our theme for the rest of the term is creation. This week we 
discussed God’s creation of the world and considered what 
being made in God’s image means. We reflected that it means 
being caring, imaginative, loving and creative - which are some 
of the values demonstrated when God created the world. We 
also considered how wonderful the world is and thought 
about how we should look after and cherish it.

“Then God saw everything that He had made, 
and indeed it was very good.”

Genesis 1.31

Butterfly Ball
It was lovely to see so many parents at the Butterfly Ball last Saturday. It was a wonderful event which raised money to go towards the 
building of a sensory/intervention room which will benefit all the children in the school for many years to come.
I have heard nothing but positive feedback and it was a delight to see the community come together for such a wonderful occasion. A huge 
thank you to all those who helped organise the event - it took a lot of time and effort and it was a great success. A big thank you especially 
for the Friends Committee who work tirelessly for our school and who help make such special community events possible. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdESmxl5nC38des02VX0LuIFLNuV0Y0aMTkwGQR-vgBll277A/viewform?usp=sf_link

